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Internship opportunity at The German Institute for International and Security Affairs (SWP) in Brussels

Dear all, 

In the office of the German Institute for International and Security Affairs (SWP) in Brussels, an internship
opportunity will be available from March or April 2024 (duration: 12 weeks). Ideal for gaining practical and exciting work experience
in the context of the EU and NATO!

Application deadline: February 4, 2024

For more information on the announcement and application requirements, please visit: ›https://www.swp-
berlin.org/brussels/praktika-gaeste/ (https://www.swp-berlin.org/brussels/praktika-gaeste/)

Please note:
Very good German and English skills are required, good knowledge of French is desired.
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